19t Annual Lindbergh Haunted School

Dear Parents,

In the next few weeks as the air chills and leaves turn, the PTA will prepare for our first major
event of the year. Llndbergh Haunted School is a fun filled night of Halloween games, stories, and
thrills. Over the years it has become a wonderful tradition that the children in the community
look forward to every year. The proceeds from this event go to the PTA and bring many benefits
to our children throughout the year.

Haunted School this year will be held on Friday, October 18, 2019.

AII are welcome to attend the Haunted School parent meeting on |
We will have a quick discussion regarding event detalls

Volunteers are truly needed to create this haunted extravaganzé. As with any event of this size
the old adage “the more the merrier” becomes an understatement.

If you are interested in volunteering or have any questions please contact Gwynn Bondy at
gwynn. bondy@gmail.com or Kelly Panackia at kellypanackia@gmail.com.

We have also posted a volunteer list on sign up genius. You can access and sign up by following -
this link:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/ 4090E4CAAA72DA4FD0-20191

Thank you!
Haunted School Committee



